
DEPARTMENT OF ZOOLOGY 

S.KULA WOMEN’S COLLEGE, NAMBOL 

NOTICE 

Date 24th December 2021 

 

 Notice is hereby informed to all the students of B.Sc 1st Semester Zoology that the 

‘Internal Assessment Examination’ is going to be held on 29th December 2021 with maintaining 

SOP of COVID-19. So, it is directed to all the concern students to attend the said Examination 

without fail. If any students absent in the examination, the department will not be responsible 

for the absentees. 

 Students should wear face mask in the Examination Hall. The specific program is given 

bellow, 

 

          Date       Time    Room No 

29/12/2021 11.30 AM          16 
 

    

 

 

           N. Tamubi Devi 

                    HOD 

        Department of Zoology 

 S. Kula Women’s College, Nambol. 


